
Summary of September, 2016 meeting 

The Alpine Shire has put some money towards scoping the West Kiewa River walk extension.  This is 

planned to connect Pebble Beach with Damms Road. 

Parks Victoria are aware of the need to do some work on the Fainter Falls Track. 

Mt. Beauty Men’s Shed are making 34 bird box kits for the Green Army to assemble.  These will be 

installed in trees in the West Kiewa Open Space. 

The ‘Park with No Name’ decision is still with the Alpine Shire and the Naming Authority. 

We will have a table set up at the next Mt. Beauty market to attract more memberships. 

Report on the September Council Meeting:  Items discussed that affect our area were the mountain 

bike park and the swimming pool.  For more details see the Council website  (Meeting Agenda and 

Minutes). 

The Pondage Laaunching Ramp is still under discussion with the interested parties. 

For more information please email  info@ukvcommunity.org.au  
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